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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

REGULAR MEETING OF THE
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD

Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 7:30 p.m.

City Council Chambers, City Hall
10890 San Pablo Avenue, El Cerrito, CA 94530

This Meeting Place is Wheelchair Accessible

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD

SCHEDULED FOR
Wednesday, June, 5, 2019 at 7:30 p.m.

HAS BEEN CANCELLED

The next regular meeting of the Design Review Board is scheduled for
July 3, 2019 in the City Council Chambers at City Hall,

10890 San Pablo Avenue, El Cerrito, CA 94530

For additional information please contact Sean Moss at (510) 215-4330.




